WETCC Council of Trustees Meeting

July 24, 2019

Per email sent from President Lorna LaGue to all COT Members at 1:40 p.m. on July 23, 2019. An email vote was taken to approve a Resolution authorizing WETCC staff to pursue a Language Revitalization grant with the State of Minnesota.

Votes were recorded and documented via email as follows:

Sue Heisler spoke to Luke Warnsholz and gave verbal approval over the telephone on July 23, 2019 at 2:30 p.m.

Dean Johnson responded in favor on July 24, 2019 at 9:17 a.m.

Brent Gish responded in favor on July 24, 2019 at 9:20 a.m.

Joan LaVoy responded in favor on July 24, 2019 at

Nicole Martinson responded in favor on July 24, 2019 at 9:48 a.m.

With 4 votes in favor of the resolution, it was prepared for signatures and processed.

Sianed:

Date

8/13/2019